Angela Foster

From:

Sent: 30 May 2018 20:29

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: The Transport and Works Act 1992 Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge

Junction) Order

From John Hunt

Dear Sir

I'wish to support the application by Rother Valley Railway Ltd for a TWA Order because I believe that the
reinstatement of the railway will reduce the amount of traffic on the roads around Bodiam . My wife often
drives us to Bodiam for the Castle and also to Tenterden for a ride on the Kent and East Sussex ; a rail link
from Robertsbridge to Bodiam would enable us and surely other people as well to do the whole journey by
train. With the base of the RVR being in Robertsbridge we often make trips there as I am a RVR member
and whilst there we use local restaurants and shops, I'm sure that other people using a joined up railway will
likewise make use of local businesses.

John Hunt
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